
Important 2025 Senior Photo Information

Dear Parent or Guardian of the Class of 2025,

Can you believe you now have a senior in high school?! You will want to celebrate every moment of
this year and that begins with their senior photo! We offer 2 options for getting that senior photo to
us to use in the yearbook. We want every senior to have a high-quality photo- regardless of cost,
so we have some options you may find helpful:

Option 1: Submit a photo on your own from an outside photographer to the yearbook via email:
lhsseniorphotos25@gmail.com - youMUST SUBMIT YOUR PHOTO BY FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 13,
2024. Please be aware that full-body photos are not allowed in the yearbook. If you submit a
full-body photo, it will be cropped to match the other waste-up photos and may result in a blurry
senior photo. Additionally, please review these other requirements as well:

No black-and-white photos allowed
Subjects should be faced forward and looking at the camera with eyes open
Face must be visible in the photo
The school dress code must be honored in the photo
No full-body photos- all senior photos should be waste up only
No costumes

I know professional senior photos can get very expensive so we strongly encourage you to use our
FREE option, option 2. We want all students to have a high-quality photo and there is a difference.
We will do the work for you if you select option 2.

Option 2: Use the professional photographer provided by the school free of charge! We want every
senior to have a professional photo in the yearbook, so we bring the photographer to you! Kelly
Weaver Photography will be at LHS on Thursday, October 3 to photograph seniors. There is no
cost to have your photograph taken on campus. Kelly will retouch all photos and submit them
directly to the yearbook staff- it is so easy! The only fees would accumulate should you choose to
order pictures, however, they offer discounted packages to students who get their senior photo
taken on campus. Sign up NOW for your free photo session:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4BA4AA22A1F49-50044242-class

If I have not received a photo from you by September 13th, we will contact you to come take your
photo on October 3. The photographer will be at LHS from 8 am-2 pm and you may show up at
any time for a senior photo or choose a time slot at this link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4BA4AA22A1F49-50044242-class

We strongly encourage your students to come get their picture taken by Kelly Weaver on this day.
It is free and will allow every senior to have a professional photo in the yearbook.

Outside senior photos must be submitted to the yearbook via email: lhsseniorphotos25@gmail.com
by Friday, September 13, 2024
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Please review the guidelines for senior photos listed above. If your photo does not meet those
guidelines, you will be asked to submit a different photo.

Please contact me with any questions! tnfisher@lps.k12.co.us

Sincerely,

Tiffany Fisher
LHS Language Arts Teacher
Yearbook Adviser
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